
      Saint Benedict School News   

              Tuesday, October 29, 2024 

Hello Everyone, 
 
I have the fundraising letters ready and you 
will find them in this office folder. 
 
Credit has been given for the Golf Outing, 
Scrip, Basket Bingo. The Gun Raffle will be 
completed as soon as the month ends and we 
secure the profit margin.  A list of your sold 
tickets is on the fundraising letter.  Any  
questions email me at  
jmaucieri@benedictpride.org 
 
The Halloween Costume parade on Thursday 
will be held right after lunch and after the  
students get ready in their costumes. 
 
Marianna’s hoagie and pizza pick up will be 
Thursday at 1:30 p.m. 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
November 
 
 
7 – Parent/Teacher Conferences 4 -7:30 p.m. 
 
8 – Parent  Teacher Conferences 8 – 11:30  
 
11 — No School – Veteran’s Day 
 
15 — Bishop Carroll retreat for grades 6,7,8. 
 
20  — Reading Competition at Bellwood 
 
27 – Early Dismissal – 11:20 – Vans,  
 11:25 – Bus, 11:30 — Parent Pick Up. 
 
28, 29 – No School 
 
 

School Mass 
 

Thursday, October 31– 8:15 a.m. 
 
Hosted by the 5th graders. 
 
 
 

 
 
All Saints Day Prayer 
 
Dear Lord, We thank you for the  
communion of saints. We are grateful 
for the way they have shared their 
lives, struggles, faith, courage, and acts 
of mercy during their lifetimes. Inspire 
our hearts to dare to follow in their 
fearless footsteps. We pray….. 
Amen. 

 
Fulton County Toy Drive 
 
It’s that time again to collect Christmas Toys 
for the Fulton County Mission for our  
Diocese. 
Toys can be dropped off with Miss Michele 
from October 30 until November 15. 
As always, your toy should be something age 
appropriate for your own child(ren).  
Thank you so much for your continued  
generosity with this toy drive.  Our school 
always collects the most toys than any other 
school in the Diocese. 


